
 

 

         1-17-2022   
   
 

TLQMC Board Meeting 
 
 
 

  Tom Sweet opened the meeting at 2:00pm. He welcomed the new 2022 
Board Members. He discussed the current changes needed for the 
Men’s Club event schedule for 2022. The Men’s Club Championship and 
the Member/Member tournaments have scheduling conflicts with the golf 
course. Bill Gorgone and Dennis Asher will meet with the golf course 
management and work out the tournament dates. 

 Tom reported that last year’s board authorized an appreciation gift for 
leaving Club Pro Angel Martinez of $500. 

 
 Mike Budd reported the current Men’s Club has 133 members. 7 new 
members since November. 

 
 Mike Wolff reported the Men’s Club budget is solid and ready for the 
upcoming tournaments.  

 
 Dennis Asher reported that Monday’s Play golf can be paid for on 
Sunday, so you will not have to pay Monday before the tournament. 

 
 Tom Sweet informed the board that Greg Henry was stepping down as 
the Rules Chairman from the board.  John Clough will be asked to be his 
replacement. 

 
 The board discussed how many General Meetings should be scheduled 
during the year. It was determined that it should be 3 during the fiscal 
year. 


